Brownsville Independent School District
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Item Title: 2022 Texas Association for Literacy Action
‘& Adult Education (TALAE) Awards X Information
Discussion

The Texas Association for Literacy & Adult Education (TALAE) selected to award two students from Brownsville
ISD Adult Continuing Education Department. Student Alexia Reyes was awarded the 2022 Career Pathways Adult
Learner of the Year and Ivanna M. Ortiz was awarded the 2022 English Language Adult Learner of the Year.

Students were recognized and awarded on Friday, February 10", during the Annual TALAE Conference that was
held in Houston, Texas
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TALAE]

Congratulations! Your student, Alexia Reyes was selected by the TALAE organization
to be honored for the 2022 Career Pathways Adult Learner of the Year Award. With
this award, we will include your student in the annual TALAE Awards event. This year
the event will be offered during our annual TALAE Conference held at the Hilton
Houston North on Friday, February 10'" starting at 6:30pm.

In order to best tell their story, we will be asking that your program provide a short
biographical narrative that best represents them and their journey towards

success. Please keep this to no more than a third of a page that can be read within 30
seconds. Additionally, we are asking you send 3 photos of the award winner that will be
used in our ceremony and will be shared through various media sources for promotion
of adult education in Texas.

By January 27, 2023, please send copies of photos, narrative, student consent form, to
the following email: Lorraine.juarez01@gmail.com. Include in the email if your nominee
will be attending and bringing a guest.

TALAE has not contacted the student directly, so please ensure you notify the student
as you see appropriate.

Thank you,

Lorraine Juarez,

Lorraine.juarez01@ctcd.edu
TALAE Award Committee

THE FUTURE BEGINS
with YOU




TALAE

Congratulations! Your student, lvanna M. Ortiz was selected by the TALAE
organization to be honored for the 2022 English Language Learner Adult Learner of
the Year Award. With this award, we will include your student in the annual TALAE
Awards event. This year the event will be offered during our annual TALAE
Conference held at the Hilton Houston North on Friday, February 10t starting at
6:30pm.

In order to best tell their story, we will be asking that your program provide a short
biographical narrative that best represents them and their journey towards

success. Please keep this to no more than a third of a page that can be read within 30
seconds. Additionally, we are asking you send 3 photos of the award winner that will be
used in our ceremony and will be shared through various media sources for promotion
of adult education in Texas.

By January 27, 2023, please send copies of photos, narrative, student consent form, to
the following email lizrmoya@gmail.com. Include in the email if your nominee will be
attending and bringing a guest.

TALAE has not contacted the student directly, so please ensure you notify the student
as you see appropriate.

Best Wishes,

Elizabeth “Liz" Moya
lizrmoya@gmail.com

TALAE Awards Committee

with YOU




